April 1, 2010

CETECOM ICT Services Gmbh; Gerald Schmidt
c.c. CETECOM Milpitas; Heiko Strehlow

Subject: Lifting the FCC Short Term Confidentiality for FCC ID’s: BCG-E2381A and
BCG-E2328A and uploading the final User Guide.

Apple Inc. is requesting that the Short Term Confidentiality be removed on April 2, 2010 for
the External Photos, Internal Photo's, Test Set-up Photos and User Guide

Best Regards,

Robert Steinfeld

Apple Inc.

iPod and iPhone EMC and Wireless Compliance Manager
1 Infinite Loop M/S 26A

Cupertino, Ca. 95014

408-974-2618




